Gentet, Matthias

From: Alison Holmes _

Sent: 10 August 2017 12:47

To: McClue, Jonathan

Cc: Planning

Subject: Fw: 100 AVENUE ROAD, SWISS COTTAGE, NW3 3HF APPLICATION REF:
2017/4036/P

S96A NON-MATERIAL AMENDMENT APPLICATION

Dear Mr McClue
I wish to add to my previous objection to the following application:

100 AVENUE ROAD, SWISS COTTAGE, NW3 3HF APPLICATION REF: 2017/4036/P S96A
NON-MATERIAL AMENDMENT APPLICATION

It has been brought to my attention that the number of doors has been reduced from seven to three.To me
that does not indicate an enhanced appreciation of safety issues. What are these people thinking of? Perhaps
they should also follow the proper procedures and date their drawings. Are they just reverting to earlier ones
now trying to 'get thing passed' that were not agreed before?

I would be grateful if you would reject the application due a number of material changes.

many thanks

Alison Holmes



